
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
 

Minutes of Meeting 
June 28, 2011 

 
 

 
Members Present: 
Ray Bonney, Martin Canneta, Bob Schroeder, Merrill Johnson, Jim Levesque 
 
Absent: 
Roger Duhaime, Richard Bairam (excused0 
 
The Committee immediately went over the specs for the automated trucks and bodies. 
There were several discussions regarding the engine.  Cat no longer makes the engine in the specs so 
Diane will put equivalent.  There was a discussion about the suspension preferences.  Some items in the 
specs can be changed without any difference in price after we decide who will get the bids.  The bids will 
be opened on August 2nd and then the Equipment Committee and anyone else interested can review. 
The bids will be posted in the newspaper and on the website. 
 
Merrill officially opened the meeting at 7:15.  Bob motioned to accept the minutes as presented, second 
by Jim.  All in favor. 
 
Diane discussed the issue with the bobcat.  The old bobcat needs a new engine.  We will have to decide 
whether it is feasible due to the cost. 
 
Diane discussed the new Solid Waste Ordinance she is working on.  The Committee will have to decide 
how to handle requests for additional barrels. There will be some other issues including several multi 
dwellings that have been collected in the past that need to be addressed. 
 
Martin motioned to adjourn at 8:00, second by Jim.  All in favor. 
 
 
 


